October 27, 1986

0il Conservation Division
P. O. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Mr. Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1

RE: Peery Federal Well Nos. 2 & 3
Section 29, T-15-S, R-30-E
Chaves County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

As requested in your letter of October 16, 1986, you will find
attached, revised plats for the referenced wells.

Presently Well No. 2 is shut-in. A copy of the shut-in notice
filed with the Bureau of Land Management is also attached for
your information. We do not have any immediate plans for returning
Well No. 2 back to production. An application for simultaneous
dedication of the 320 acres that these wells are located in will
be submitted when we plan to return Well No. 2 to producing status.
If you have any questions, please contact this office.

Yours very truly,

L. J. Seeman
District Petroleum Engineer
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